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Reference:   FOI.3440.20 

Subject:    Dermatology formulary 

Date of Request: 25 June 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Would it be possible to have the most recent Dermatology formulary and the SOP please? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms it does not have a general standard operating 
procedure (SOP) for dermatology. 
 
The UHB’s dermatology formulary information is already within the public domain; therefore, 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has applied an exemption under Section 21 of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000, as the information is accessible by another means.  

 
For ease of reference please click on the attached link which will take you directly to the webpage: 
 

https://hddformulary.wales.nhs.uk/ 
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